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Subject: Measuring What Matters
Date:  11/9/22

I am submitting without the chart in the word doc, as we can add it in later. I want to ensure we have 
some time to review the language at the workshop. Although it has not changed much, there might be 
some discussion.

However, we should discuss why 2021 went from 95% to 94% in the data table for this year.

CJ


